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Principal’s Message 

Tena Koutou Katoa, 

Reports go home today so if you didn’t receive it please check your child’s bag. The covering letter explains 

the report. We decided that not everyone is required to attend an interview with the teacher. On some 

reports, teachers have requested an interview and they will be in touch with you, however if you want to 

meet with a teacher then please contact them to arrange a time. Seesaw would probably be the best vehicle 

for this. 

Photos: These are on Tuesday if you want family photos then the sibling forms need to be returned on 

Monday at the latest. These forms went home last week. If you need another one please contact the office. 

St Pius X Feast Day: Next week on Friday 19th we are celebrating St Pius X Feast day. As I mentioned in 

last weeks newsletter children can come to school dressed as a bible character or saint. We will also be 

attending Mass and you are welcome to join us. 

On the Sunday we will be celebrating Mass with the Parish. If you want your child to be involved in the liturgy 

please contact Mr de Vega john.devega@stpius.school.nz  

In the past we have had children attend this mass in their traditional costume, we would love for this to 

happen again, otherwise children wear mufti. As I said last week I want to see the church filled with St Pius X 

school families.   

We have decided not to have morning tea this year as there is too much sickness around to be mixing 

without masks. Next year hopefully. 

Ma te Atua Maanaki   

Jane Rutherford     

Father in heaven, 

all creation rightly gives you praise, 

for all life and all holiness come from you. 

In the plan of your wisdom 

she who bore the Christ in her womb 

was raised body and soul in glory to be with him in heaven. 

May we follow her example in reflecting your holiness 

and join in her hymn of endless love and praise. 

We ask this through Christ our Lord. 

Amen.  
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School starts at 8.45am If your child arrives 

at school after this time, they must come to 

the office to sign in. We can help them with 

this. If they are late and haven’t signed in, 

they come through as being absent, with no 

reason. Mrs Maree will then send you a text 

to find out where your child is. They are of-

ten sitting in class 

 

FRIDAY LUNCH ORDERS 
If your child wishes to have 
their lunch purchased from 
Tommo’s Bakery on a Friday, 
please choose from the menu 
below and make sure they have 
the correct money (we don’t hold 
any change in the office). They 
are to come and see Mrs Maree 
in the office before the end of 
playtime (11.00am)  
Mince & Cheese Pie  $3.50 
Apple Pie   $3.00 
Chicken Naan Wrap  $3.50 
Ham Naan Wrap  $3.50 
Chicken Bagel  $3.50 
Chicken Roll   $3.50 
Ham Roll   $3.50 
Ham Bagel   $3.50 
Savoury   $2.00 
Choc Chip Muffin  $2.00 
Blueberry Muffin  $2.00 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

13th—Katelyn—Kea A 

14th—Amanda— Tara Iti 

18th—Patrick—Piwakawaka  

and drama, in which students develop 
their spoken communication skills, will be 
offered at St Pius School in term 3 and 

These will be group lessons involving 
speaking skills, presentation skills and 

 

 

. 

PHOTOS ARE NEXT TUESDAY 

16th AUGUST 

A flyer came home with your child 

this week. If you wish to have a 

sibling photo, please fill in the back 

of this flyer and return to the office 

by MONDAY 15th AUGUST 

Keycodes (to order your photos) will be 

sent home in the next couple of weeks 

or they will be emailed to you. 

 

Please make sure your child is in correct 

uniform and, if they have long hair, please 

have it tied 

back with 

blue or 

black ties. .  


